
 

 
 

Year 2 
Newsletter 
11.5.18 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

 
This Week: 
English… This week we have been making, writing and illustrating our 
own books based on our innovated versions of Lazy Jack.  
Maths:  This week in maths we have been recapping multiplication and 
division. 
Topic: We have been creating our own music compositions based on The 
Flight of the Bumblebee, using percussion instruments. In RE, we have 
learned about the Creation story. 
 
Next Week: 
English… We will be learning how to write a riddle. These will be 
entered into a Primary Literacy competition! 
 
Maths… We will be identifying which calculations are multiplication or 
division. We will also be recapping fractions of numbers and shapes. 
 
No Breakfast Club next week 
 
We will be taking a break from SATs assessments next week. The 
children will be collected from the playground at 8:40. Breakfast club 
will start again on Monday 21st May. 
 
Homework  
Homework this week will be practising fractions and identifying 
calculations. 
 
Have a great weekend everybody, 
 
Mrs Giannone, Miss Morton, Miss Jalkhi, Miss Guthrie, Miss Lewis and 
Mrs Noel. 
 


